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	Comments


ERCOT respectfully recommends prior to taking any action on Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 751 that the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) refer the NPRR to the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS) or another appropriate forum for stakeholder discussion.  ERCOT has a number of concerns about the language as proposed, and notes that there are numerous related issues under consideration within the stakeholder process and within ERCOT internally.  ERCOT intends to submit additional comments regarding the proposed language.

ERCOT acknowledges that modifications to the definition of Distributed Generation (DG) may be necessary to enable participation by distribution-connected Resources in ERCOT’s Ancillary Services markets and/or Security Constrained Economic Dispatch (SCED), and supports the general concept of enabling such participation.  ERCOT looks forward to working with the sponsors of this NPRR and other stakeholders to achieve those goals.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None at this time.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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